
September 30, 2021 

Forest Plan Revision Team 
11 Forest Lane 
Santa Fe, NM 87508 

Reference: Final Land Management Plan for the Santa Fe National Forest, 
Dated September, 2021 

Dear Ms. Debbie C. Cress and the Forest Planning Team: 

These comments on the Final Land Management Plan for the Santa Fe 
National Forest are being submitted on behalf of the Holy Ghost Canyon 
Owners Association, which represents the 23 permittees in Holy Ghost 
Recreation Residence Tract located within the Santa Fe National Forest. 

First, we believe the Three Forest Consistency Guide is an excellent 
example of three local forests working together, particularly in the 
Traditional Communities and Uses sections where commonality exists. 

Second, we appreciate that our previous comments have been heard and 
acted upon. Our association and individual permittees feel strongly that 
the plan must specifically mention the Recreation Residence program and 
recognize the contributions and importance of this program not only to 
sustainable recreation on National Forest Lands, but also to stewardship, 
heritage, partnerships and outreach activities on this Forest and across 

the entire National Forest System. 

We also appreciate this opportunity to make final comments on the Land 

Plan Revision for the SFNF. 

We wish to make the following three specific comments on the Final Plan 

as referenced below: 

1. This sentence in the last paragraph on page 234 reads:

Dispersed camping is common in the GA because of motorized 

access, numerous private inholdings, and recreational residents. 






